June 29, 2017
Dear Parents,
 
	We had a great last week capped off by a lovely goodbye ceremony for our wonderful Grade 5s. Tuesday at Ella beach was a beautiful day. I wanted to share with you all of the things happening while we were there: seaweed lollipop store, bow and arrow making, beach exploring, tree climbing, rock throwing, jelly fish saving, shell stores, fish finding, sushi stores, tattoo parlors, making flower vases, trying fire starting, and fort building. What an imaginative, creative, and artistic group of kids! 
Thank you to everyone for six wonderful years at this great school. I will always treasure my time here and the learning and growing I was fortunate to experience with everyone. This is a wonderful school because of your children that we are able to be with each day. Again, thank you so much for sharing them with us! Have a wonderful summer filled with laughter and fun surrounded by family and friends. We all wish you a great two months together. 
	
School supply lists with two ordering choices, if you are interested, will be emailed home by Ms. Haverty.
 
Attached to the Weekly:
Sledge Hockey in Juan de Fuca for kids this summer
 
That’s all folks!! 
Much love to everyone,
Tess Vally
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